
Father Phil-Vicar and Area Dean: 
 

I have returned to the Governing body 
at Holywell1st School, as our Church representative 

Richard Gascoyne is leaving the area next year. 
I promised that I would continue the good work 

and be a dedicated Governor, also as a member 
of the Strategic Policy and Direction Committee. 

As you know, the School means a lot to me 
and I have visited and led assemblies for 10 years 

now. I am a trained teacher, and have been a School 
Governor at many schools in the past. I am delighted 
to be a School Governor again, and will support the 

children and staff alike. 
 


